Martin Stevens

From: Business Development

Sent: 03 April 2023 17:18

To: markie3@icloud.com

Cc: Business Development

Subject: City Centre West Relaunch Grant Scheme open for applications
Attachments: Markies Barbers.pdf; Food festival in Vic St June 23.pdf

Sensitivity: RESTRICTED

Dear Sir/ Madam,
We were not able to deliver the attached letter to your business premises today.

Also included was the leaflet outlining the first event in June, which is part of the programme at increasing
the footfall that will complement, not compete with trading activities. These are opportunities to connect to
the event space with creative thinking and marketing

We would welcome feedback on the design of the leaflet as we are keen to launch the events programme.

Thanks and regards,

Business Development Team

The City of Wolverhampton Council works flexibly to meet the needs of the services we
provide, so you could be receiving this email at any time. However, we do not expect you to
read and respond to this email outside of your own working arrangements.

DISCLAIMER: This email and any enclosures are intended solely for the use of the named recipient. If this email has a
protective marking of PROTECT or RESTRICT in its title or contents, the information within must be subject to
appropriate safeguards to protect against unauthorised or unlawful processing and against accidental loss or
destruction or damage. PROTECT and RESTRICTED information should only be further shared where there is a
legitimate need. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you
may not copy, disclose, distribute or use it without the authorisation of City of Wolverhampton Council. If you have
received this email in error please notify us by email to postmaster@wolverhampton.gov.uk and then delete it and
any attachments accompanying it. Please note that City of Wolverhampton Council do not guarantee that this
message or attachments are virus free or reach you in their original form and accept no liability arising from this.



Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the writer and may not necessarily reflect those of
City of Wolverhampton Council. No contractual commitment is intended to arise from this email or attachments.



